
Well here comes the end of summer quicker than we 

want, with the cooler weather coming our way 

hopefully some of this smoke will be gone and we 

can all breathe some fresh air.  

We have so many sweet children leaving us this 

September as they head off to Kindergarten; I wish 

them all success and hope they have nothing but 

the best adventures as they head off into this new chapter. They will always hold a special 

place in my heart. 

On that note, we have some new families joining us; please help me welcome them into our 

Munchkin family. We look forward to getting to know you all.  

We had so much fun this summer despite the smoke, the warm weather brought so much 

water play, slip n slides, painting activities, crafts and so many adventures with our friends.  

As always, please be sure to send your children with appropriate outside wear, along with 

LABELING ALL ITEMS.  

We have a label tag fundraiser through https://www.emilypress.com/ they work on 

everything from containers, gloves, t shirts, rain pants etc... 

We recently had a cold circulate through the center; I would like to remind all families that 

we have ZERO tolerance for any symptoms. We are required by licensing to uphold all our 

COVID protocols. We are still in a pandemic; there are 85 positive and active cases in 

Salmon Arm currently- now more than ever we need to protect those around us.  

Please review our COVID policies and procedures here.  

https://www.blindbaymunchkins.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/BBMCOVID-1.pdf 

If your child is showing any symptoms, including a runny nose please keep them home- they 

will be sent home if any symptoms present while in attendance. I understand this is frustrating 

but I ask you to please have back up care arranged and to keep your child home if they are 

showing any symptoms. WE APPRECIATE YOU FOR DOING THIS and stopping the spread of 

germs! We are almost through this   

 Children must be symptom free for 24hours before returning.   

We THANK YOU for keeping us all healthy as a community as we stay strong and healthy 

together. 

Please make sure your child has plenty of food and healthy choices daily! Our little guys are 

busy exploring and need healthy foods to fuel their busy bodies! 

Please take note of the calendar posted on the doors for all school closures. There is also a 

link as well.  

https://www.emilypress.com/


 

 

Our bubble is your bubble, we do not social distance from your children- we hug them and 

love them. *Be Mindful* 

 


